
 

 

Four of us, AH, BEO, MT, VA attended the prestigious and 

important ICQG7 (Vienna, Austria). One (VA) gave a well-

received and -discussed lecture; three presented their 

work as poster. These posters received high click-numbers 

(online poster views): 160 (AH), 151 (BEO), 71(MT). This 

were first, second, and fourth rank. Well-done, team! 


